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Fitch ratifies its long-term "A-" rating for Enagás 
 

 The company's long-term rating is two notches higher than 

Fitch's sovereign rating for Spain. 

 
 
The rating agency Fitch has reaffirmed its long-term "A-" rating (with a 

negative outlook) and its "F2" short-term IDR for Enagás S.A. The 

company’s senior debt has also been assigned an "A-" rating. 

 

The agency has also assigned an "A-" rating for the long-term IDR and 

senior debt of the company's subsidiary Enagás Transporte S.A.U. 

 

The company's long-term rating is two notches higher than Fitch's sovereign 

rating for Spain. 

 

The current ratings of A- from Fitch and BBB from Standard and Poor’s 

underline the status of Enagás as one of the most secure and solvent 

companies in the energy sector. 
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